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November 2, 1971

NOTE FOR: Dr. Clifford K. Beck, Deputy Director
of Regulation

ELECTROBEL CABLE REQUEST FOR VISIT

Reference is made to your October 28 note to A,
Friedman regarding the attached Electrobel cable
request for an appointment with you.

Electrobel is a private company of engincering

consultants. It is involved im“plnnaﬁnj for the
| Tihange 890 MWe PWR plant to be built in
_ w  Ateliers de Construction de Charleroi,
a Westingaouse licensee, %

We believe that it would be in our general interest
to accommodate the visit request if it is possible
for you or members of your staff to be available on
November 18. If we can be of help in any arrange-
ments, please let us know.

3

3\

!
g A ™ .
i L - L N

1/. .4‘ -
William A. Burke, Chief
European Branch, DIA
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Attachment:
Electrobel Cable, 10/28/71

cc: M. S. Friedman, IA
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